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Council Business: 

This year the Honors Council advised on continuing efforts to internationalize the Honors 

curriculum. The Council discussed and advised on the proposed Global Scholar Pathway 

Certificate developed in collaboration between HON and WLL that would encourage students in 

Honors to take foreign languages and pursue international opportunities. In addition to studying 

foreign languages, students in the Global Scholars Pathway would be required to do additional 

coursework aimed at international learning. This could include things like participating in a 

COIL (Collaborative Online International Learning) course at PSU, participating in a travel 

abroad program, engaging in an international internship, or writing a Senior Honors Thesis with 

an international component. The proposal for the Global Scholar Pathway Certificate has been 

submitted and approved by the UCC and is up for general vote with the Faculty Senate at the 

conclusion of the 2022-2023 term.  



The Council also heard reports and advised on the ongoing development of curriculum in Honors 

aimed at integrating transfer students into the Honors and PSU communities. The Council will 

continue to consider ways to address the needs of transfer students next year, with a focus on 

ways to help junior-year transfers find faculty advisors for the Senior Honors Thesis.  


